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Always Loving Our Children 

"Who am I to judge a gay person of 

goodwill who seeks the Lord?  When God 

looks at a gay person, does he endorse 

the existence of this person with love or 

reject and condemn this person.  We must 

consider the person." - Pope Francis 

Feeling a bit overwhelmed by the sudden disclosure that 

your son or daughter is homosexual?  Feeling alone yet 

knowing you are not?  Come to Fatima for this opportunity 

to talk with other parents about the experience of learning  

your child is  gay.  Share  your concerns, ask questions of 

each other, learn more about  this complicated issue and  

share advice on how to  continue to best support your son 

or daughter.  

 

This particular evening is informal and will consist of 

sharing among those present. Resources will also be 

available.  

 

 

Our Lady of Fatima Retreat House 

5353 E. 56th Street, Indianapolis, IN 46226 

317-545-7681 

 

June 30, 2015   7:00 –8:30 pm  

To RSVP:   
Visit our website at  
www.archindy.org/fatima  
 

OR 
 

Contact Marcia Johnson at  317-
545-7681 ext. 107 
 
For questions about the program 
content, please contact Cheryl 
McSweeney at 317-545-7681 ext 
106 
 
There is no registration fee for this 
program, however you will have 
an opportunity to offer a dona-
tion.  
 


